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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2912, as introduced, removes an agency’s semiannual requirement to report to the Office of 

Management and Enterprise Services (OMES) all reallocation decisions for classified and 

unclassified positions as well as all adjustments to pay grades or salary assignments for classes in 

the unclassified service. Likewise, the measure removes the requirement that agencies report the 

establishment of any new classified and un-classified position that has not been specifically 

authorized by the legislature. Finally, the measure removes OMES requirement to forward to the 

Governor, President Pro Tempore of the Senate, and Speaker of the House a list of those 

agencies that do not respond by the dates established by OMES. 

 

Prepared By: Kyle Meade 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Removes outdated reporting requirements of state agencies.   These requirements are no longer 

placed upon state agencies as this information is retrievable by OMES in report format through 

information already in our system. Office of Management and Enterprise Services (OMES) 

officials indicate the measure will not result in a fiscal impact. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 

 

 

 

 

 © 2014 Oklahoma House of Representatives, see Copyright Notice at www.okhouse.gov 

 

http://www.okhouse.gov/

